
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  
 

   
  

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

This week in phonics… 
 

We will be learning 
the ‘sounds’ made by 
the letters s, a, t & p. 

 

We are learning to 
read ‘I’, ‘the’, ‘is’ and 

‘as’.  

 

This week in maths… 
 

We will be singing counting 
songs together, practising 
counting forwards and 

backwards.  
We will be exploring key 

maths resources we will be 
regularly using in class. 

We need your help! 
In our home area we are wanting to personalise 
this for the children so we would love to have a 

family photograph to pop up on the wall. If you are 
happy to share a photograph, please could you 

either send this in or send it to us on the following 
email address link@horsford.norfolk.sch.uk 

Thank you in advance- the children are going to 
love seeing themselves and their family up on the 

wall!       

 

 

Why this ‘theme’? 
      We have chosen this theme as our first 
theme together to continue to support the 

children as they become used to  
school and build new relationships.  

Our Class is a Family 
 

Week beginning 20th September 2022 

Things your child can do at home: Share your favourite stories together, play schools at home, acting out our 
school routines, talk about days of the week and the order of these.  

 
 

Homework: Draw a picture of your family and bring in to share in class.  

 

Did you know… 
 Some of your grown 

ups came to this school 
when they were little.  

 

I wonder… 
Why we need rules? 

Share ideas  
together.  

 

       We are a Church of England School… 
 

We say a prayer before lunch each day.  
 

In our daily collective worship, we will be exploring 
this half-term’s theme of ‘Wisdom’  

This week’s song: The wise man built his house upon 
the rock. 

 

School Values:  
Compassion  Courage  Responsibility 

 

 

 

Key Vocab 
similar, different, safe, 

comfortable, 
uncomfortable, 

difficult, consequence.  
 

Skills Focus 
Managing self – we will be 
learning about the school 

rules and why it is 
important to follow  

these.  
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